
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: June 25, 2024 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2024OPA-0014 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2024OPA-0014. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective.  

OIG thanks OPA for the additional work conducted on this case and appreciates OPA’s ongoing discussion 
surrounding their decision to re-classify NE #3 as a witness employee. OIG would like to clarify we now 
concur with this employee’s status as a witness employee.  

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


